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Jan 7 
Day 1 

 

Dec 8 
Day 2 

Irwin and Coyne’s classes to Sibbald Point 
Dec 9 
Day 3 

 Simair’s class to Sibbald Point 

Dec 10 
Day 4 

Grant’s class to Sibbald Point 

Dec 11 
Day 5 

Dogra’s class to Sibbald Point 

 

 

 

  

 Oscar Peterson P.S 
January Character Trait:  Fairness 

850 Hoover Park Drive, Stouffville, ON, L4A 0E7 
E-mail: oscar.peterson.ps@yrdsb.ca   

Website: http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/oscarpeterson    
    (905) 642-1236 

 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
December 24th – January 4th: Winter Break 
January 7th: First Day of School in 2019 
January 14th: School Council Meeting 7pm 
 

AT A GLANCE INFORMATION  

Principal   Vice Principal  EOAA  
Farooq Shabbar  Ingrid Legros  Amanda Harris 
Phone: (905) 642-1236 (905) 642-1236  (905) 642-1236 
farooq.shabbar@yrdsb.ca    ingrid.legros@yrdsb.ca amanda.harris@yrdsb.ca  

 School Council Chairs: Kate LoPresti & Amanda Dimilta 

CALENDAR 
 

FDK Registration for 2019-2020:  Kindergarten registration for September 2019 begins January 18 for the 2019-20 school year. 
This year, our school is excited to be one of the pilot schools in the Board offering online registration for Kindergarten. Children who turn 
four or five years old during 2019, live within the school boundary and whose parents are public school tax supporters will be eligible to 
register for kindergarten.  
 
If you, or someone you know, is registering a child for Kindergarten at our school, you can access the online registration information at 
bit.ly/KindergartenYRDSB. Please note that for this pilot, a laptop or desktop computer is strongly recommended, rather than a mobile 
device.  Families are still welcome to register in person in the school office.  Registration forms are available on the Board’s website at 
www.yrdsb.ca. 
 
French Immersion for 2019-2020: Interested in signing up for French Immersion (FI) next year? We are holding FI information 
nights at FI schools on January 17, 2019. Registration for FI will begin on January 18, 2019 and will close February 8, 2019. Learn 
more. http://ow.ly/h0dG30n29fX  

To all those celebrating Christmas, Kwanzaa, New Year’s Eve/Day and Orthodox Christmas, we would like to wish you and your families 
happy celebrations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTO GALLERY 
 

Grade 6 Flex Seating 
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Hello parents and guardians of Oscar Peterson Public School. This week we will be informing you 
about upcoming events in your child's school community, as well as a recap on what has already 
happened.  
 
On Thursday, all grades took part in a holiday sing along. We sang Christmas songs, as well as songs 
about Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, and many more celebrations.  It was a great way to get the whole 
school together to appreciate the different religions in the school. 
 
Intermediate girls basketball practices have been running successfully for the past two weeks. 
There have been practices during recess, lunch, before school and after school.  The team is 
looking forward to starting the season after the break. 
 
On Monday, December 15th, the OPPS chess club announced a winner of their tournament, and 
after many rounds of chess and many months in the making they have found their champion. 
Congratulations to the winner Michael and thank you to the students of Oscar Peterson for 
participating in the tournament and making it all possible. 
 
On Friday 21st we had our annual pajama day!  Many kids came to school in their comfy pajamas 
and brought their own stuffies.  It was a comfy day and it was a great way to end off the week 
before the winter break.  
 
We’re looking forward to seeing you again on January 7th !  Have a wonderful break and we hope 
you have a holiday! 
 
 

 

  

OSCAR PETERSON: STUDENT NEWS:  



 

 

  

FROM THE LIBRARY/LEARNING COMMONS 

Lots of books piling up at home?  

We want them! 
 

Oscar Peterson will be having a Book Drive  

 

January 14-25, 2019  

Family Literacy Week 
 

Paperbacks 0.50 cents, Hardcover $1.00 
 

Please send in any book donations when you can.  
Drop off at the Front Office! 

 



 

  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


